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Please allow us to use the upper Willamette River for water sports. It has moved 

down the River to a spot on River where it doesn’t interfere with any docks, homes, 

etc. All boaters I’ve seen there are very conscious about being safe and not 

disturbing the River, banks or anything else. There is no good reason why shouldn’t 

be able to have fun in this River. Please don’t take this away 


